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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 7:11 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: 

 

From: Terry Martin <terrymartin.ar@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2024 8:58 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject:  
  
I support the Buffalo River, not the farmers 


